Date - 03/04/14

From
Dr. P.Govindhan
Faculty in Charge
CAD/CAM Lab
GCE Kannur

To

M/S EDS Technologies Pvt. Ltd.
The Estate 2nd Floor, 121, Dickenson Road,
Bangalore - 560 042

Subject : Letter of Apbreciation for CATIA V6 Support & Training

This is with the reference to the Installation of CATIA V6 Software & Training for 3
Days has been done successfully. We are pleased to inform that the Support provided by the EDS Technologies has
been professional & met our expectations.

It was indeed a very effective training and our team member able to comprehend appreciate
the various aspects of Topic covered by you. Our Special thanks to Mr.Karthikeyan . P (PLM-Application Engineer)
for his timely support. ‘

I'look forward for cooperation from your side in our future learning endeavours.

Thanking You.




